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Re: ​ Olds Boiler Contract for Service FY25​  
 
 

The Rock Island/Milan School District 41 currently does not have an active service contract with 
Olds Boiler for the repair and maintenance of boilers across its facilities. At this time, the district 
relies on operational boiler units at all of its schools. 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a vendor contract with Olds Boiler for 
ongoing boiler repair and maintenance services. The proposed contract would cover the required 
services through the remainder of Fiscal Year 2025 (FY25), with a total cost not exceeding $75,000. 

This contract will ensure that the district’s boiler systems remain in peak operating condition, 
helping to maintain a safe and comfortable environment for both students and staff. Additionally, it 
will ensure that all necessary maintenance and repairs are performed promptly, minimizing the risk 
of system failures and extending the lifespan of the equipment. 

Spending History:  

 

FY25 to date  $2,986.73 

FY24  $123,869.32 

 
 
Investment Period: FY25  
Total Investment: $75,000  
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department  
 
 

 

Rock Island-Milan School District #41 
2000 7th Avenue, Rock Island, IL 61201 
309-793-5900 x10210   | 309-793-5905 fax 
Sharon.williams@rimsd41.org 
www.rimsd41.org 


